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I have been a member of CUPE 386 and an employee 
with the City of Coquitlam since 2016. Given my 
experience working in Roads, Water, Sewer and 
Drainage Departments, I’ve had the opportunity to 
connect with our fellow members, listen to concerns, 
as well as encounter them first hand. As a Shop 
Steward, I understand that your voices need to be 
heard. If elected, I will be dedicated to strengthening 
our Local, ensuring proper representation is provided, 
and be an advocate for your rights as a worker.

Although I work in Engineering and Public Works, my 
commitments do not end there. I am aware of ongoing 
issues in other departments and I will continue to

It is without question that we need to regain solidarity and address issues within our 
contract. I will make myself available to hear your advice, bring forward your expressions to 
the executive team, and take the first step in implementing a change. 

Thank you for taking the time to review my campaign 
and for your continued support. 

reach out and ensure that all members are supported. As I am at the beginning of my career, 
I believe it is important to get young workers more involved and bring more awareness to 
new workers. I will improve communication and confidence, not only in our Local, but our 
region. I feel that collectively we can increase our bargaining power and move towards a 
better quality of life and one that is in line with cost of living.

Scan Here!


